
  

  
     

  
    

  

                   
                   

 
   

 
  

  
      

   
   

 
 

                 
                    

     

OIC Rules Coordinator 

From: Raeanne Hutchison <CantileverLaw@outlook.com> 
Sent: Monday, August 4, 2025 12:54 PM 
To: OIC Rules Coordinator 
Subject: R2025-05 First Prepublication draft comment 

External�Email�

I�am�writing�as�an�attorney�to�voice�my�strong�support�for�the�proposed�changes.�This�will�aid�Washington�
consumers�and�make�a�small�step�in�the�right�direction�to�help�level�the�playing�field�for�the�public.�

Thank�you�

Raeanne Hutchison 
Cantilever Law 
9500 Roosevelt Way NE Ste 310 
Seattle, WA 98115 
(206) 755-4527 (phone) 
CantileverLaw@outlook.com 

NOTICE: The above message, along with its attachments, is confidential and is protected by the attorney-client privilege 
and/or work-product doctrine. If you are not the intended recipient, please notify the sender and delete the message and its 
attachments, including any copies thereof. 
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